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STUDENTS LEAVING BUILDING WITH STAFF MEMBERS 
DURING THE SCHOOL DAY 

 
 
 
 The Board of Education recognizes its responsibility for the health, safety, and welfare 
of the students in the school district. 
 
 In furtherance of this responsibility, no member of the staff may remove a student from 
a school building without the express written authorization of the building principal, which 
may be granted only after the principal has received written permission from the student's 
parents/guardians. 
 
 Prior to any member of the staff contacting the parents/guardians of a student regarding 
the possible removal of a student from a school building during the school day, the staff 
member, or any individual acting in his behalf, must first discuss with, and get the approval of, 
the building principal.  
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